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What a show! What a week!l Standing ovations, rapturous
applause and incredible reviews shook everybody up at the Civicl
Thanks must go to all our cast, crew, production team and helpers
who made ASU such a success. Despite our lower than usual
ticket sales @ 65.7%, All Shook Up only incurred a £1,700 loss -
which was, thankfully, lower than anticipated - thanks to all budget
holders for keeping a tight reign on their purse strings! Jean
Pinkney, our Treasurer, has calculated that we need to sell 80%
for DRS to break even - so no time like the present to get started
folks!ll And as one show closes, another begins and our next
production has already been auditioned and cast and everyone
involved is keen to get started..... MEN - WE NEED YOU! Please
come and support your society....




v,
Thank you, Amanda......

Some of you may not know that always willing to help when we
Amanda Parsons (pictured above) need to change, or fry out new
has been instrumental in assisting things. So we sent her this lovely

Jessica Broad getting our busy, basket of flowers to say how much
new-ish, website up and running - we appreciate her support - thanks,
Amanda x

We are still awaiting final totals - although we did raise £133 for

Farleigh Hospice from the raffle - but a great night was had by all!

Thanks to Tracey, Diana, Corinne, Robyn and John Sullivan for all

their help on the night - much appreciated.




ANNOUNCEMENTS

Lots has been happening
recently Rob Wicks, one of our
MDs recently got married

congratulations to the happy
couple....Fae Goldsworthy recently
celebrated her 70th
birthday....Martin Burgess is still
strutting his stuff on stage having
tumed 80 recently..._ And last, but

not least, Jill Gordon & Jacob

Burtenshaw got engaged! Lots
of love to you all from your caods

family xxx

Winners this month are:

1st Lynette Sullivan
2nd Iris Watts
3rd Jess Broad
You can join by contacting David

Yetton - only £12 peryear.
Please email him
at david.yvetton@blueyonder.co.uk.

Password for members' area on our website

is guitar2017

FY1 - gmail and mail chimp (both of which are used to send emails out to

members) have been experiencing a lot of glitches recently - please could

we ask that you do not mark these emails as spam as, for some reason,
this can mean that others do not receive the emails in their inboxesl

Technology, eh...?




REMINDER
That the box office for DRS

is now open! Did you know

that if you pay for your
tickets by cash, you and
the society make a saving
on booking fees? Worth
thinking about....

PREVIEW EVENING

Following the success of the

preview evening for our last

show, a date has already
been set for DRS - VPs (and
cast) save the date in your
diaries for 7th February 2018!

MAS COFFEE MORNING -
Monday 27 November 10.30-12.30



Sending big hugs to
Robyn Gowers who
recently underwent
surgery on her spine.

Lots of love from

everyone at caods and
here's wishing you a
very speedy recovery,

Robyn xxx

AGM IS TUESDAY 12 DECEMBER FROM
7.30PM - COME AND HAVE YOUR SAY.....

This year for the first time there will be awards presented to Members'

Member & Committee Members' Member of the Yearl

[
Tash joins the publicity team..... and Keiran tool



